
Parent and Carer Survey Summer 2017 

Thank you for your views! 

We recently asked parents and carers to complete a quick and easy survey about our school.                                                                     

The responses we received was extremely useful in letting us know what we’re doing well and what 

we need to improve. Thank you to everyone who gave their time to share these thoughts: 

¨ Very happy with the school and all the staff 

¨ A very good school environment that develops children well with everyday skills. A genuine caring 

environment.  

¨ Roseberry Academy is a great School!  

¨ Fabulous school, my daughter loves school, amazing dedicated teachers who encourage every 

single child whatever their ability to achieve realistic goals 

¨ A great school, making the most of every child's abilities. We are very  happy with the progress 

made by our daughter. We do however worry that there is too much pressure being put on 

children in terms of what they needs to know. Literacy seems         particularly challenging and 

unnecessary. We realise these are government directives, and feel that you are doing the best 

that you can do to make literacy as enjoyable as you can! Many thanks 

¨ I am very happy with Roseberry Academy, especially the support the staff have given my child this 

school year. His confidence has grown so much since September and he is happy to come to 

school 

¨ All staff are very friendly and approachable  

¨ I am very happy with how my children in separate year groups are doing at Roseberry. Anytime I 

need to speak with a member of staff I feel I am always listened to and staff do their best to sort 

out any concerns 

¨ It's a great school. Wish I could give you lots of money to supplement the budget 

¨ Roseberry is a safe, nurturing and stimulating environment with excellent staff who know the 

children in their care extremely well! 

  

Two responses showed that parents were very concerned about food and treats in school not always 

being healthy. As a result of this, prize tins in school do not contain sweets and I have spoken to the 

RAFT committee about providing a healthy treat option instead of Haribo. Parents at the RAFT 

meeting felt that, for some children, sweets at RAFT events are a rare treat and so it was agreed that 

a healthy option will be provided in addition to sweets. I have also checked the menu generated by 

our school meals  provider to ensure that our menu is as healthy as can be all of the time, as a 

concern was raised regarding the frequency of burger and tomato sauce being served. I hope that 

these changes will further encourage our children to be healthy! 

  

 


